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To Whom It May Concern, 

We received an electric bill for $420.37 for October 2009. Having never received a bill this high, 
I called the Illuminating Co. and was told by a representative to pay what we could, and since tte 
meter was over thirty years old, they would test it and possibly replace it. We paid $150.00 which 
we felt was a fair amount and in line with our usual bills for that time of year. 

The meter was tested and replaced, even though they said it was not feulty. There was still a 
remaining balance of $270.37. 

We have never, in twenty-five years of living in this house had a $400 bill So we have waited a 
few months to see if there would be a change in our bills, doing so in light of the recent rate 
increases and that our all-electric discount was discontinued.. 

In subsequent months our bills have been: $246.01, $110.61, $146.82 and $106.44 (for Nov. 
Dec, Jan and Feb, respectively). I contend that the meter was feulty or was misread as evidenced 
by the decreased bills. The Illuminating Co. disagrees. While everyone around us is getting 5-7 
hundred dollar electric bills, ours continues to drop. There has been no reasonable explanation 
for this. 

In twenty-five years of living in this house we have always paid otir bills promptly, and we 
continue to do so. However, this $270.32 continues to be disputed.. We now have a disconnect 
notice because I refuse to pay for something I am convinced is their faulty equipment or human 
error. Their only solution is to offer me a payment plan. I am not interested. 

I am at the point that I am ready to hire an attorney for all the time and aggravation this has 
caused. "Suffering" if you will. I have a stack of documentation. 

Therefore, before I pursue that final option, I am requesting that my electricity not be turned off 
until this is settled and that the outstanding $270.37 be forgiven. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
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